Monday, January 05, 2015

1:21 PM

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

January 14th, 2015

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner David Holloway- Western Commissioner Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

John Bunch

Approved

General Business

Commission signed and approved Accounts Payable checks in the amount of \$264,305.50. Sheriff Mike Hall and Deputy Chris Allison met with the Commission to discuss the Sheriff Department 2015 Budget.

The Commission met with Jerry Mullins, County Road Foreman, to discuss materials and equipment.

The Commission received a packet by mail from Greg Garton, TriState Truck Center. An appointment for him to meet with the Commission was scheduled for January 21st, 2015 at 1:00 pm.

Bill Dobbs, McDonald County Prosecuting Attorney, met with the Commission regarding a contract for the bridge at junction Lynn and Pen.

Judge Perigo and Judge LePage met with the Commission to request information on portions of the 2015 budget.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on January 19th, 2015

SIGNATURES

Keith Lindauist

Monday January 19th, 2015

Book OO pg. 211